
 
 

 
 

 

After an intense month of fraternal sharing, searching and discernment, we have reached the end of 
our 37th General Chapter. And yet it is only a beginning of the 
lived experience.  
It is indeed, difficult to share everything lived during this time. 
However one thing is certain we return from being 
Capitulants to Delegates with feelings of joy, gratitude and 
hope. We go across the land with a sense of communion  
welling up in our hearts. We have not just lived one apostolic 
body, we are one apostolic body- with a preference for the 
young, the vulnerable and our common home. As a great 
apostolic family, we 

keep walking…. Journeying with life… Yes new life that is 
waiting to be born where ever we are! 
We feel our strength is renewed and challenged to be 
witnesses of God's merciful goodness in 28 countries across 
the world!  
With these sentiments from our hearts, we share in this our 
last News Letter from the Chapter Room, some 
photographs that reflect what we have experienced in past 
few days. We hope you have enjoyed yourself and feel a part of all that       
has been in Our  General Chapter 37.  
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6E-S6HjduJE 
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